

June 10, 1997

W A T E R

R E S O U R C E S

D E P A R T M E N T

JEAN STANTON P.O. BOX 619 MADRAS, OR 97741

Reference: File T-7403

Dear Ms. Stanton:

This letter is in response to your request to withdraw Transfer Application T-7403. Since the Department must refund fees to the applicant, a check in the amount of \$30.00 payable to you has been prepared. (The \$50.00 examination fee paid is non-refundable.) As you requested, the check and your original application, maps, and other exhibits are being forwarded to North Unit Irrigation District. The District will be preparing a district transfer petition on your behalf.

File T-7403 is closed. If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Yours truly,

Gary L. Ball

Water Right Specialist

Jary Ball

cc:

North Unit Irrigation District

Kyle Gorman, Watermaster, District 11



Commerce Building 158 12th Street NE Salem, OR 97310-0210 (503) 378-3739 FAX (503) 378-8130